
Applauding Your Commitment to Growth: Leadership Development with the 
National Association of Counties 

We would like to acknowledge and congratulate the January NACo Leadership 
Academy graduates from Illinois. They join over 10,000 graduates and current 
participants from across the country benefitting from the 12-week online program enabling 
existing and emerging county leaders to achieve their highest potential. 

 
Anthony Grant, Asst. County Administrator, McLean County 
Ben Simpson, IT Technical Manager, Peoria County (CLA) 
Daniel Morris, IT Assistant Manager, St Louis County 
Jairris Goen, Deputy Director of Human Resources, St Louis County 
Sherry Williams, Will County Board Member, Will County 
(Note: CLA = Cybersecurity Leadership Academy graduate) 

 

 
Invest in your team with Leadership Training! 
Celebrate the 10th Anniversary of the High Performance Leadership Academy with us - each 
county can enroll 10 leaders for $15,000 in 2024. Our next cohorts start August 5th and 
September 16th. 
 

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE AND ENROLL 
 

 
Developed by General Colin Powell, the Professional Development Academy, and NACo, the High 
Performance Leadership Academy is an online 12-week program that helps your workforce develop 
fundamental, practical leadership skills to deliver results for counties and residents.  
 

 

https://www.naco.org/resources/education-and-training/naco-high-performance-leadership-academy

